Willow Park News

17 March 2023 Willow Park

C of E Primary School

Parent Teacher Evenings Next Week {
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Next week some classes will be having Teacher Evenings. On Monday, please keep an eye fora !
sign-up sheet for parents to pick a time from the available dates.

Ask the classroom teacher for more details.
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Please ensure children have come dressed in their full uniform,
including their green jumper or cardigan.
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What’s on

Here are some dates and reminders...

PTA Meeting Class/Staff Photos Term Dates

TBA Fri, 19 May Term 4:

Forest School BGS Financial First Aid Mon, 20 Feb — Fri, 31 Mar
Robin and Golden Eagle Workshop: Term 5:

Mon, 20 Mar Mon, 27 Mar Tue, 28 June - Y6 Mon, 17 Apr — Fri, 26 May
Starling and Goldfinch Bank Holidays: Term 6:

Mon, 1 May - No School

Mon, 8 May - Coronation Day Mon, 5 Jun — Fri, 21 Jul

Mon, 15 May Mon, 22 May
Mon, 5 Jun Mon, 12 Jun
Mon, 26 Jun Mon, 3 Jul

Mon, 10 Jul

Nowruz _JJ9J8
Tue, 21 Mar
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' Mon, 17 Apr  Mon, 24 Apr



Nowruz
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On March 215t 2023, we will be celebrating the Afghan New Year festival of Nowruz in school.
If any Afghan parents would like to help us with this, you would be extremely welcome.
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Forest School

Robin Class and Golden
Eagle Class will be attending
Forest School on Term 4

Monday 20 Mar
Monday 27 Mar
Monday 17 Apr
Monday 24 Apr

Ts your child ready for Forest School?
Children should dress in layers
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Prime Energy Drink/Energy Drinks
Recently we've had a few cases of students bringing bottles of ‘Prime Hydration’ to school.
We have also been made aware that some students are selling these drinks to other students.

Although there are no health risks to children associated with drinking ‘Prime Hydration’ the
drink does contain a high level of electrolytes. Electrolytes aren't recommended for children
unless they are unwell or at risk of dehydration.

Another form of the drink, 'Prime Energy’, contains around 200mg of caffeine for every 330ml
and as a result is not recommended for children under the age of 18.

As a result, the school has taken the decision to ban all forms of the Prime drink and other
energy drinks. Students should therefore not bring these to school as they will be
confiscated and disposed of.
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